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10 December 2015

Mr Andrew Cappie-Wood
Secretary

Department of Justice
GPO Box 6

SYDNEY 2001

Dear Mr Cappie-Wood

Thank you for your letter concerning the Relationships
Register Act 2010 (NSW).

At the present time I do not see any need to make any
submissions. However, I should inform you that there seems
to have been only one case involving the substantive
discussion of the Act, that is Re William and Jane [2010]
NSWSC 1435 at [72]-[76].

[ would appreciate seeing any draft amendments to the Act
as a consequence of the review.

Yours sincerely
oS,

T F Bathurst AC
Chief Justice of New South Wales
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